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City of Boise 

Memo 

To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Evan Carpenter 

Environmental Analyst  
Public Works Department 

Date: 9/30/16 

Re: Solid Waste Comments – PUD16-00027 

 
City of Boise Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following 
comments:  
 
The southern solid waste enclosure is ok as drawn. 
 
The northern enclosure needs to have a shorter distance for the collection vehicle to travel in 
reverse (after servicing the dumpster, the vehicle must back up to an area where it can turn 
around). The current distance is unsafe as it is. 

 
 
Please contact me with any questions at 388-4712.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


